
 

                                        

DEMOLITION OF 153-213 PETERSHILL DRIVE 

GLASGOW 
 

 
 

The building is due to be demolished by the controlled use of explosives on  

Sunday 10th June 2012. 
The demolition will be carried out under strictly controlled conditions with safety and technical 

personnel in attendance. Please be aware that there will be a great deal of dust being blown 

through the air from the collapsing building.  

We strongly recommend that you avoid the area completely. 

The demolition will be displayed on our website www.redroaddemolition.co.uk 
We hope you understand the need for certain measures to be taken to ensure the safe 

demolition of this building. We would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your 

assistance and look forward to your co-operation on Sunday 10th June 2012 
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PLAN OF AREA 

 

 
EXCLUSION ZONE INFORMATION 

 

From 6:00am on Sunday 10th June 2012, the Exclusion Zone will 

be set up around the area. This is shown as a thick black line on 

the plan above. All properties within this Exclusion Zone must be 

evacuated. The residents and businesses that need to be 

evacuated have already been contacted. The evacuation process 

will begin at 8:00am and we expect the area to be evacuated by 

10:00am. For those who have made prior arrangements, transport 

and evacuation centre facilities are being provided. 

 

There will be NO ENTRY into the Exclusion Zone area after 8:00am 

except for authorised personnel. We expect the Exclusion Zone to be 

removed and re-entry into the area about one hour after the demolition 

takes place. 



 

INFORMATION  
 

SECURITY OF THE AREA 
During the operation, various security measures will be 

implemented in association with local police to ensure premises 

are safe. 

 

ROAD AND FOOTPATH CLOSURES 
The following roads and footpaths within the exclusion zone will be 

closed from 8:00am and will re-open about an hour after the 

demolition takes place. 

Red Road, Red Road Court, Petershill Drive, Petershill Court 

Broomfield Road (between Red Road and Royston Road)  

Broomfield Crescent, Broomfield Drive, Broomfield Court  

Birnie Road, Birnie Court, Berryburn Road at Rye Road 

Rye Road from Broomfield Road to Leadburn Road, 

Torryburn Road, Ryehill Road from Broomfield Road to Birnie Road.  

The footpath that runs from the bottom of Petershill Drive up to 

Broomfield Road at the railway bridge will be closed from 4th June 

           

                  

PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

No parking will be allowed within the exclusion zone boundary. 

Parking restrictions will also be in place along many roads in the 

surrounding areas. 

 

 

VEHICLE REMOVAL 
Any vehicles left within the area causing an obstruction WILL BE 

removed. Any vehicles left on restricted or closed roads may also 

be uplifted. Please note a fee may be charged for this service. 

(Evacuees can remove their vehicles upon leaving the area). 

 

PUBLIC TRANSPORT 

Public Transport will be re-routed.  

Please see the notices displayed at bus stops. 

 

 

RELIGIOUS SERVICES 

Please note that both the All Saints RC Church on Broomfield Road and 

Tron St Mary’s Church on Red Road will be closed on Sunday 10th June 2012. 

For further information, please contact these organisations directly. 

 



 

PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES 
 

PROPERTY INSPECTIONS 
Those properties closest to the multi storey building will be surveyed. 

Personnel will carry out external visual inspections of these properties using 

camera equipment in the run up to the demolition. Inspections will also take 

place immediately before and immediately after the demolition.   

 

 

DUST 
There is a possibility that dust may be blown through the air from the 

collapsing building towards your home or property. Although the dust is not 

harmful, we strongly recommend that you; 

 Close all doors, windows and vents (re-open vents after the demolition) 

 Do not hang out washing 

 Cover garden/fish ponds/rabbit hutches 

People with breathing difficulties should avoid the area on the day. 

 

PETS 
On the day of the demolition, we strongly recommend that all pets be 

kept indoors ensuring that they cannot escape through cat flaps or open 

windows or doors. Please note that NO PETS will be allowed into the 

Evacuation Centre except Guide dogs. 

 

DELAYS 
In the unlikely event of any delays, contingency plans have been made. This 

may result in an extended period of evacuation. Arrangements for evacuees 

are already in place, in case an unexpected delay occurs. Should you have any 

concerns, please contact the telephone helpline number – 0800 479 7979 

 

SITE SAFTEY 
The works on site are ongoing and will continue for a number of months 

after the demolition takes place. Please remind all children, visitors etc. 

to stay away from the demolition site – it is very dangerous. There are 

also large-scale vehicles on site and travelling to and from the site. We 

ask you to take care crossing the roads in the area. 
 

CONTACTS 

Should you require further information or advice, please contact 

TRACEY SINCLAIR or JANET MCMILLAN  

on 0141 558 3433 or 01382 811444. 


